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SOLVAY, NEW YORK (April 21, 2020) – Solvay Bank Corp. has announced that shareholders will not 

be permitted to attend the Shareholders Annual Meeting in person on April 28, 2020 due to the ongoing 

coronavirus pandemic and public health guidelines issued by the State of New York and the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention. 

All items of business for the meeting will be voted on by proxy votes.  Shareholders are encouraged to 

return their completed proxy cards as soon as possible.  Only directors and a select number of Solvay 

Bank Corp. employees will be present at the Shareholders Annual Meeting.  

Shareholders with questions or concerns about these changes are should contact Shareholder Relations 

at 315-484-2223. 

 

 

# # # 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

solvaybank.com • 315-484-1661 

mailto:ktracy@solvaybank.com
mailto:ktracy@solvaybank.com

